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South Carolina schools have been plagued by increasing incidents of violence and threats of 
violence in the past year (Jameson, 2022). 
 
The League of Women Voters of the United States has a long-established policy of support for 
violence prevention programs in all communities, including: 

• Public and private development and coordination of programs that emphasize the 
primary prevention of violence. 

• The active role of government and social institutions in preventing violent behavior. 
• The allocation of public monies in government programs to prevent violence.  

 
Therefore, the League of Women Voters of South Carolina encourages you to vote in favor of 
H.3360, which establishes The Center for School Safety and Targeted Violence within the South 
Carolina Law Enforcement Division (SLED) to provide training and education on school safety 
and targeted violence for law enforcement officers, school personnel, and parents. 
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